
Nearly 6,000 patients receive life-saving blood 
transfusions at UC Davis Health each year. 
That’s why we’re partnering with the American 
Red Cross for an employee blood drive on 
August 20. Please donate and help ensure 
blood is available for our patients.

Tuesday, Aug. 20 
9 a.m. to 3 p.m.

UC Davis  
Medical Center
Room 1P310
(Across from the ED)

To make your appointment, visit redcrossblood.org, sponsor code: UC Davis


